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Boarding House Matron 
Permanent, part-time post, to start as soon as possible
4 nights – Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 
FTE £19,111, £22,215 per annum 
Wymondham College has over 400 staff dedicated to supporting World Class education. The College currently is one of the top State Schools in the Country and is recognised as one of the highest performing State Schools in the East of England, this is backed up by its most recent Ofsted review which rated the College as outstanding in both Education and Boarding inspections. 
The College is focused on providing outstanding quality to their students and staff not only in education but also through its provision of exceptional facilities and accommodation on site across its 83-acre campus.
Wymondham College is looking to recruit a Boarding House Matron (Pastoral Care Workers) to work Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Boarding House Matrons are an integral part of the boarding house staff team and play a significant role in the personal development of the students under their care.  As one of the most successful state boarding schools in UK, Wymondham College provides outstanding boarding care for its students and a vibrant, inspiring team of boarding house matrons are vital to this continued success.

Boarding House Matrons (Pastoral Care Workers) assist the House leadership team with the care of both boarding and day students, with particular responsibility for the health and well-being of boarders and supervision of boarder during the evenings, overnight and mornings.

For further information, please contact SET HR on (01953) 609012.
Applications considered on receipt, therefore early applications are encouraged.
Complete an application form online www.wymondhamcollege.org/vacancies 
The Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, therefore all applicants must be prepared to undergo a number of checks to confirm their suitability to work with children and young people. The Trust welcomes applications from all sectors of the community. In accordance with the Department of Education’s “Keeping Children Safe in Education”, references will be sought on all short-listed candidates before interview.





